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LBYC 2023-24 SAILING SEASON
Welcome Lake Boga Yacht Club Members and friends to our 2023-24 sailing season.

For those who were not in attendance last Sunday we had our opening day race, AGM and 2022-23 trophy presentation, everything went well except for the opening day race, which was called off due to excessive wind strengths, unfortunately the same thing happened last year, we hope to run this race at a later date, this will apply to our usual Sunday sailing if a race is unable to be run, also if a regatta is cancelled and we are able to sail at Lake Boga we will organize some social sailing for these days.

We will keep you informed via email of any changes.
Peter Porter has taken on the Commodore roll , with  Grant Davies as Secretary/Treasurer again this season.
The program/duty roster and membership/boat storage forms are also attached, please complete these forms and forward to myself, email; beartalk1785@gmail.com  and deposit your dues into our bank account, the details are on the membership form.
We can only hope that we are able to have a normal sailing season without too many interruptions and see a good fleet of boats on Lake Boga each Sunday.
If you know of any people who may be interested in sailing, please pass this info onto them and invite them to join us for a sail. We are also looking at having  junior sailing Sunday morning, possibly once a month. Further details to follow.
Yours in sailing
Garry Johnstone
LBYC

Race secretary.
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